
Survey by Parents and Students to MOE

Circular No: HB/AC/24-25/64  Dated:18/09/2024

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

This is to inform you that in view of the imminent school evaluation by the team from the Quality Directorate of
MOE, we are asked to share with you the parents’ and students’ survey links as given below, which must be filled
and submitted as quickly as possible.

Parents’ Survey: (KG1 to Grade 12) https://forms.office.com/r/J5ViQ6LbMh

Students' survey: (Grade 4 to 12 only) https://forms.office.com/r/Bp3Fqk0PM0

The link for the survey will be active from 18th September 2024 and will be closed on 3rd October 2024.

Kindly cooperate sincerely with us by registering your complete participation in the survey.

Principal
Bala Reddy Ambati
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